
 
THE DIVISION OF OPHTHALMOLOGY/SHAPIRO 5 

LONGWOOD MEDICAL EYE CENTER 
DEPARTMENT OF OPHTHALMOLOGY/HARVARD MEDICAL SCHOOL 

 
POSITION: ONE OR TWO YEAR INTERNATIONAL RETINA 

RESEARCH FELLOWSHIP POSITION  
 
The Division of Ophthalmology at the Beth Israel Deaconess Medical Center (BIDMC) is 
located in the heart of the Harvard Medical School Longwood Medical Area. The Longwood 
Medical Eye Center is the ideal place to conduct clinical and translational research as well as 
help provide the highest level of eye care to our diverse patients.   
 
The overall goal of the International Retina Research Fellowship position is not only to 
develop the research and teaching techniques necessary to maximize their future academic 
career potential, but also expose the fellow to the latest medical and surgical retina 
diagnostics and treatments.   
 
This is accomplished with a one- to two-year retina research fellowship position that 
combines clinical, basic science and translational research projects that aim to answer 
important clinical questions.  The research fellow will be able to observe endoscopic vitreo-
retinal surgery in the OR (Endoscopic Views Videos) and participate in the evaluation of 
patients in the clinic.   
 
The international Retina Research fellow is encouraged to participate in Massachusetts Eye 
& Ear Infirmary (MEEI) and BIDMC ophthalmology and medical conferences.  
 
We are seeking outstanding individuals who: 
 

1) Completed an ophthalmology residency 
2) Have 2 letters of recommendation 
3) Have adequate funding for 1-2 year commitment 

 
Inquiries for this position should include a cover letter and C.V. to: 
 

Jorge G. Arroyo, MD, MPH 
Director, Retina Service 

Division of Ophthalmology 
Beth Israel Deaconess Medical Center 

330 Brookline Avenue Shapiro 5th floor 
Boston, MA 02215 

Tel: (617) 667-3391           Fax: (617) 667-5025 
jarroyo@bidmc.harvard.edu 


